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 I want to stop changing the clock. Since daylight saving time is just not possible 

without congressional approval, and after waiting five years for Congress to approve 

a DST bill that passed here in Oregon in 2019, standard time has become a 

common-sense choice for 2024 and doesn’t need approval from Congress. Research 

also shows standard time is the healthier choice! Please pass SB 1548 and bring 

common sense back to Oregon! 


